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I.  INTRODUCTION 

1  DTG Enterprises, Inc., d/b/a DTG Recycle (“DTG”) seeks to withdraw its solid 

waste application related to e-waste, which was filed on August 5, 2024, and updated on 

August 27, 2024. Staff does not object to DTG’s Motion to Withdraw. 

II.  STATEMENT OF FACTS 

2  The Commission set a procedural schedule in this matter in Order 01.1 DTG states 

that it would like to withdraw its application after receiving feedback from parties. DTG 

states that it will evaluate further the scope of its proposed services. 

III.  STATEMENT OF ISSUES 

3   Whether the Commission should allow DTG to withdraw its application, without 

prejudice. 

IV.  ARGUMENT 

4  Staff does not object to withdrawal of DTG’s application related to e-waste. While 

there is a procedural schedule established for this matter, no parties have filed testimony. If 

DTG reevaluates the scope of its proposed services and refiles, the inquiry could be more 

focused. Withdrawing the filing now does not appear to prejudice any party. 

 
1 In re the Application of DTG Enterprises Inc. d/b/a DTG Recycle, Docket TG-240584, Order 01 (December 
5, 2024). 
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V.  CONCLUSION 

5   Staff recommends that the Commission allow DTG to withdraw its application in 

this docket without prejudice. 

DATED this 20th day of December 2024.   
 
       

Respectfully submitted,  
 
ROBERT W. FERGUSON  
Attorney General 
 
/s/ Lisa W. Gafken, WSBA No. 31549 
Assistant Attorney General  
Office of the Attorney General 
Utilities and Transportation Division 
P.O. Box 40128 
Olympia, WA  98504-0128 
(206) 714-3551 
lisa.gafken@atg.wa.gov 
 

mailto:lisa.gafken@atg.wa.gov

